
Information Session: 
Monday 24 October from 2.30 pm  

Building 30.125 Joondalup Campus   
 
Funding under the New Colombo Plan has been granted for a Community and Cultural 
Development Tour to Mongolia scheduled for June/July 2017. The focus of the program is to 
experience Mongolian culture and to undertake community service while gaining international 
experience relevant to your undergraduate degree. 
 
The experience has been designed to be relevant to students from ‘welfare disciplines’, but 
may also be of interest to students from a broad range of disciplines within the school, including 
Arts, Media, Communications and Design. Students from other disciplines are encouraged to 
apply as the opportunity to work in multi-disciplinary teams will be an outcome of this 
experience. 
 
The funding will subsidise the costs for ten students, all of whom must be Australian citizens 
and will be Ambassadors for Australia. Under the funding, the program is open to students over 
the age of 18 years, however, 70% of students must be under 28 years old.  
 
This Study Tour unit has the potential to be counted as an elective which will be individually 
negotiated. The students will be supported ‘in country’ by ECU academics and an interpreter. 
 
For more information contact:  
Rosa Napolitano-Lincoln, Coordinator: Children and Family Studies 
Email: r.lincoln@ecu.edu.au  
Phone: 6304 2985 
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